To:  Directors and Members of the HKMMS Society
Date:  18 December 2008

Dear Fellow Directors and Members,

Inaugural Meeting of the Medical History Interest Group

Saturday January 17 2009, 4:30 p.m to 6:30 p.m.

It is with much pleasure that we announce the launching of a Medical History Interest Group (MHIG) as a new activity of the HKMMS Society, and we cordially invite you all to come to the Inaugural Meeting on January 17 2009. We are especially honoured to have our past Patron, Professor Sir David Todd to share some of his reminiscences with us on the occasion. Details of the programme are shown below:

Date:  Saturday, 17 January 2009

Venue:  Hong Kong Museum of Medical Sciences, 2 Caine Lane, Hong Kong

Programme: 

4:30 p.m.:  Light refreshments

5:15 p.m.:  Introduction to the aims of the MHIG, and discussion on possible activities.
5:30 p.m.:  Talk by Prof. Sir David Todd “Some reminiscences, including recollections of three former colleagues : Prof. A J S McFadzean, Dr. Stephen Chang and Prof. Gerald Choa.”

6:00 p.m.:  Contributions from the floor

In the Chair:  Dr. Tso Shiu Chiu, Chairman,  HKMMS Society

Because seating is limited in the Gordon King Lecture Theatre, we would appreciate it if you can return the reply slip below to indicate your intention to attend and also let us know whether you will be accompanied by any guests to facilitate our arrangements.

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting and to your strong support for this new initiative.

Dr. Shiu Chiu Tso,



Dr. Faith C S Ho, 

Chairman,




Chairman, Education and Research Committee,
 HKMMS Society



HKMMS Society

 ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
Reply Slip
Inaugural Meeting of the Medical History Interest Group, HKMMS Society

Name of Member:………………………………………………………………………..……………..………….

Contact details:  Email:  ……………………………………..……….Phone:…………..…………………..


 I intend to come to the meeting and will bring……………… guests.


I am unable to attend this meeting but would like to be kept informed of future meetings of the MHIG.

Kindly return this slip to the HKMMS Office by email (info@hkmms.org.hk) or by Fax to: 2559 9458

 before Jan 13 2009. Seats will be reserved on a first-come, first served basis.
Enquiries:  Ms Cathy Hung ( 2549 5123)
